
Dosbarth Druidston Curriculum Letter Spring Term 2023
Follow us on Twitter @DosbarthDruidstLanguage, Literacy and Communication

This term as part of our ‘Are we helping or 
hindering God’s creatures’ topic, we will be 
learning how to write a newspaper article. 

Our non-fiction focus will be description and 
dialogue, with a focus on rhyming couplets 

in poetry. 

Our Oracy focus for this term will be to 
develop our performing skills for our class 

play.

Mathematics and Numeracy
This term we will be busy consolidating our knowledge of 

place value. Our focus will be:
• Multiplication and division (2,3,4,5,6 and 10 times 

table)
• Measurement – Money
• Number Fractions
• Number – Decimals
• Statistics
• Measurement – Volume
• Measurement – Weight
• Geometry – Movement

Problem solving activities will be used across the 
curriculum to embed the skills across the curriculum.

Religious Education

The children will follow the Come and See themes; we 
start with the ‘Community’ where the children will 

explore our local community.
We will then focus on ‘Giving and Receiving’, looking 
at how important it is to be thoughtful to others and 

learn about the Eucharist. 
Our virtues this term will focus on being ‘Eloquent and 

Truthful.’

Health and Wellbeing
Our PE sessions will now be on a Thursday afternoon. 

We will also be having swimming lessons every 
Monday morning. Pupils will need to wear full PE kit 

on Monday and Thursday this term.
This term we will continue to follow the ‘Life to the 

Full’ programme. We will continue to look at 
‘Me, My Body, My Health.’

Cymraeg
We will be learning all about ‘discussing plans 

and activities’, we will be able to plan events and 
discuss them in Welsh. We shall also be looking 

at ‘describing events from the past.’

During this term we will be celebrating our 
Eisteddfod and St David’s Day, we will be 

learning a variety of songs and poems for the 
celebrations. 

Science and Technology

This term we shall be investigating habitats, linked to 
our topic. We shall be investigating what God’s 

creatures need in their habitats to survive. We will also 
look at how these habitats can be recreated in 

captivity.  We will continue to use the variety of tools 
provided on HWB.

Croeso nôl to Dosbarth Druidston
We hope you all enjoyed a fun and festive break and 

managed to spend time with your loved ones. 
We have reached the spring term and have so many fun and 

engaging activities planned for this term.
Homework for this term has bene uploaded to our Google 

Classroom. I look forward to seeing the completed activities. I 
would like the children to have the opportunity to share their 

home learning in class so if they
can bring it into school that would be great.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate 
to contact me via SeeSaw and I will respond as soon as 

possible. 

Miss Edwards

Curriculum Focus for this term:

Do we help or hinder God’s creatures?

Our learning this term will focus on answering 
the question ‘Do we help or hinder God’s 

creatures?’ We will be looking at animals in the 
wild and in captivity, to decided whether we 

are helping or hindering them. We will also be 
discussing the differences that we can make! 

The children have shown such enthusiasm 
already and I cannot wait to see what their 

final findings will be.
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